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Public Good BRIDGE Funding 
Final Project Report 

 
Congratulations on coming to the end of your Public Good BRIDGE Award. To meet the funding 
requirement that you submit a final report, please answer the following questions.  
 
Please note that we may use information shared in this report in CCESL communications (e.g., we may 
highlight quotes from this report in our Annual Report or newsletter; include numbers of individuals 
affected by this work in reporting; etc.).   
 
Please submit this report to ccesl@du.edu with the subject FINAL PG BRIDGE AWARD REPORT in the 
subject line.  
 
Name: 
Project Title: 
Start Date:   
 
 

1. In 500-750 words, please summarize the project goals and accomplishments, including the 

tangible benefits of this project for your community partner(s). This summary may be published 

in CCESL’s Public Good Impact newsletter. Thus, the summary should be accessible to an 

interdisciplinary audience.  

2. Describe the impact of your project on the public perception of DU and/or your ongoing work 

(i.e. media publicity, scholarly publications):  

3. Describe the scholarship (e.g. articles, conference presentations) you have produced or will you 

produce as a result of your work.  

4. In an effort to track the number of individuals affected by this work, please provide feedback on 

the number of participating: 

a. Undergraduate students:  

b. Graduate students:  

c. Staff: 

d. Faculty:  

e. Community individuals:  

f. Community partners:  

5. Please list the name of the community partners involved in this project and a short description 

of their work.  

6. Please describe any additional funding you have applied for and/or received. What is your plan 

to sustain this project? 
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